
Weekly Family Update
Week of October 14 - 18, 2024

Hello KOTR Families!

Welcome to our school weekly newsletter! We are pleased to share some exciting updates and
important information with you.

From the Classroom

Some grade 4 students working on digraphs in the classroom!

After working with the teacher to hear, read, and say the digraph /ow/ and /ou/, students now
work independently to read a passage and identify the two digraphs, while the teacher works
with smaller groups of students.



Remembrance Day Slideshow

We are looking for submissions of photos of family members who served in conflicts and a brief
explanation of their service and connection to students at KOTR to be included in a slideshow
as part of our Remembrance Day ceremony. Submissions can be sent to
macarthur.millen@ocdsb.ca.

Terry Fox Update
WE RAISED $2525 - that 140% beyond our goal of $1810!

Thank you to all students and families who donated, organized, and participated in last
Thursday’s Terry Fox Run/Walk/Roll. And a huge thank you to Mme Dubord who was our lead
organizer for this event!

Movie Night

The KOTR Musical Production Studio is hosting its first Family Movie Night this Friday in the
large gym, featuring Hotel Transylvania 3!

Doors open at 5:30pm, and the movie begins at 6:00pm.



Fresh From the Farm Fundraiser

The deadline to order is tomorrow - October 15th. Funds raised will go towards our instrumental
band program.

Arts Canterbury Open House (In-person)

November 5th, 2024 7:00 - 9:00 PM: Dance, Drama and Music Open House

November 7th, 2024 7:00 - 9:00 PM: Literary Art and Visual Art Open House

Canterbury High School will be hosting two Arts Open Houses for Grade 8 students and their

families. Families are invited to attend 1 or both of these events, in-person, to learn more about

the OCDSB's specialized arts programming and application procedures for the 2024-25 school

year. For more information, visit: https://sites.google.com/ocdsb.ca/canterburyhs-arts/home.

ICYMI (In case you missed it):

Please visit our school website for past Family Updates with information on:

● Fresh From the Farm Fundraiser - School Cash Online link - closes October 15th
● October Building the Bridge Home Learning Resources
● KOTR Parent/Guardian Book Club
● Kars on the Rideau Second Annual Holiday Maker Market

Please see the KOTR Family Calendar for Upcoming Events!

Take good care,

Erin and Lara
Principal and Vice-Principal
Kars on the Rideau PS
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